
Vermont Board of Nursing Practice Remediation Program  
 

The purpose of the Practice Remediation Program is to improve public protection by facilitating 
timely remediation for nurse and nursing assistant practice errors that are not serious enough to 
require formal and public discipline. Participation in the program is voluntary. Each participant 
enters into a contract with the Board of Nursing to complete online education courses and/or a 
period of supervised practice. The education and/or supervision are designed to address the 
practice issue of concern and assure that the participant is able to practice safely. As long as the 
participant is in compliance with the contract, there is no public disclosure of participation and no 
public conditions on the participant’s license. For more information, contact the Case Manager at 
802-828-1635. 
 
 


